
Stanburn PE Kit 

 

All children are asked to wear their Stanburn P.E. kit on the days in which they have 

PE. This is to maximise lesson time (as time will no longer need to be given to 

changing). Children are expected to wear clean, smart P.E. kits including sensible 

sports footwear, to school on their PE days. Teachers will inform pupils of their P.E. 

days in September.  

Please see the images below regarding PE kit expectations: 

 

House 

colour 

PE shirt 

Navy shorts or 

tracksuit 

bottoms Trainers or plimsolls 

Navy PE sweatshirt 

PE kit can be purchased from our school uniform supplier, ‘Uniform4kids’. 

https://www.uniform4kids.com/collections/stanburn-primary-school  

 

https://www.uniform4kids.com/collections/stanburn-primary-school

